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06/12/2022  15:06:022022/4200/P INT Max Kyte We are the owners of Flat 1 Oakhill House

The proposal is really fantastic and one we fully support. 

The design is sensitive to the existing building and feels as though it has always been there.

We hope the planning officer will support the proposal.
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